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The professional staff members of the Colket Center for Academic Excellence, including the Director of Colket Center for Academic Excellence, the Director of the Writing Center and Writing Program, the Director of the Quantitative Reasoning Center, the ESL Specialist, the Reading, Rhetoric and First-Year Programs Specialist, the Learning Commons Supervisor, and the Colket Staff Assistant, are committed to supporting student success among Colorado College’s diverse group of learners. 

As we continue to work toward creating a campus where students with different educational, cultural and economic backgrounds are represented, we need to be mindful that all students can thrive in a rigorous college environment if academic challenge is balanced by academic support. 

Supporting student success at Colorado College requires:

Meeting students where they are in their learning.

Enabling students to act as agents of their own education by affording them multiple opportunities for learning, both inside and outside of the classroom

Cultivating a vibrant intellectual community by staging opportunities for students to reflect on their classroom experiences, integrate their learning across the curriculum, and participate in the construction of knowledge

Recognizing that learning is an individual process as well as a social activity and offering opportunities for individualized instruction alongside group learning

Capitalizing on the strengths of interdisciplinary learning, which are so critical to a liberal arts education, by creating spaces on campus where interdisciplinary learning is featured centrally

Understanding the ways that the block plan affects students’ learning and providing support for students as they negotiate the pace and demands of this challenging form of instruction

As Dean Jeff Noblett writes, we need to recognize that students spend 80% of their lives at Colorado College outside of the classroom and that this portion of their academic lives is also central to their learning. As we invest in faculty and in classroom instruction, so must we invest in co-curricular programs that meet students’ individual academic needs, enhance their learning experiences, and foster intellectual community outside of the classroom.






